In recognition of Truth and Reconciliation Day,
School District 70 Pacific Rim would like to extend
an invitation to survivors of residential schools and
their families to attend our flag raising ceremonies

at our schools throughout the district.

We understand that many survivors may have attended Tsuma-as
Elementary and Alberni District Secondary School and may wish
to attend the ceremonies at these schools but are welcome to
attend at any school site that they are comfortable joining.

September 25th September 28th

September 26th

September 27th

Due to limited parking at Tsuma-as we will run
a shuttle from the Alberni Valley Multiplex to
Tsuma-as Elementary School starting at 10:15
am and will do return runs after the ceremony.



